
 

 

 

 

 

September 8th, 2020 

Greetings, 

This year is going to be sweet!  
I warmly welcome you to third grade at Hephzibah Elementary School (HES) 
Online Academy. I am excited to get started with you on this new virtual 
learning adventure!  

First, I am pleased to announce HES is an IB (International Baccalaureate) 
World School. IB creates a world view in our classroom. I teach the same 
standards as other schools but I do so by using transdisciplinary units. This 
means I connect all subjects in together in some way. Our first unit is How We 
Express Ourselves. We will be exploring and asking questions about our 
appreciation of the aesthetic.   

In addition to transdisciplinary units, I also teach learner profile attributes 
which help students develop world-mindedness, respect, and teamwork, to name 
a few. I will reward students with points on Class Dojo when they are “caught” 
displaying one of these attributes! You can go to IB website www.ibo.org for 
more information about the IB programme. 

Second, to prepare for Online Academy, please help your student practice 
logging into LaunchPad and going to Canvas. You can also view the student guide 
and student orientation to explore more aspects of Canvas. Please purchase 
items on the supply list before the first day of school—-keep in mind shipping 
may be delayed, so if you are ordering online you may want to do so soon.   

Please let me know if you have any questions or concerns. 

Respectfully,  

Mrs. Bennett    
Email: benneje@boe.richmond.k12.ga.us    
Phone: (706) 592-4561 

Welcome to 

      Third GRADE   
 

 

https://www.ibo.org/contentassets/fd82f70643ef4086b7d3f292cc214962/learner-profile-en.pdf
http://www.ibo.org/
https://launchpad.classlink.com/rcboe
https://community.canvaslms.com/t5/Student-Guide/tkb-p/student
https://rcboe.instructure.com/courses/35570
mailto:benneje@boe.richmond.k12.ga.us

